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WLC News: 

Progress Reports were sent home on Tuesday May 7th 

 

Junior Prom was held at Alpine Grove in Hollis on May 10
th

 

 

Fifth Grade Step-up Day is scheduled for May 21
st
. For students the time will be 1:15-2:45pm. 

Parent/student time will be 6-7pm.   

Top 10 Luncheon will be held on Thursday May 30th 

 

Pot Luck Dinner: The junior class will host a pot-luck dinner for the senior class on Thursday 

May 30th at 5:00 

Awards Night for the Senior Class will be held on Thursday May 30th at 6:30.  Local 

scholarships will be handed out at this event. 

 

Eighth Grade Graduation will be held on Thursday June 6th at 6:00.  There will be a dance that 

follows the ceremony for the eighth grade only. 

High School Graduation will be held on Friday June 7th at 7:00 in the gym. 

 

Yearbooks are still available 

 

Competency Committee Report: 

a. Next Competency Committee Meeting will be May 23 at 3 PM.  Begin planning for next 

year (Power School and teacher remediation policies/plans). 

b. Presentation to WLC School Board May 28th 

c. Next PLC Meetings will take place May 21. There will be a discussion about the 

presentation and other questions that people might have concerning competencies.  

 Washington DC 8th Grade Trip: Because the trip has become so expensive and the number of 

students attending has declined over the past several years we’re investigating the option of an 

outside agency (Cheshire YMCA) to organize and run future trips. I’m hoping to have a 

representative from Cheshire YMCA attend a future Board Meeting this summer to explain the 

process.  

Alternative Education Program: We’re continuing to pursue an alternative way of meeting the 

needs of all students. We will keep you updated as we move forward. 

Plans for May 15
th

 Early Release Day: 

a. Power School Training: The Competency Committee will present to the staff how to 

enter competency grades, how to look at a summary of these grades on the screen, 

how to print a report of the competency grades, how to set up the calculation 

methods, and what those calculation methods are.  Teachers will also learn how 



Power School calculates the final competency grades. There will be a discussion 

about providing information for a department-level discussion about how to 

determine which calculate method is the right one for each department/teacher. 

b. Teachers will continue to work on their Curriculum Guides 

 

 

 

 

 


